
Public Bulletin Board  

 

The public bulletin board is located in the vending snack room, and must follow guidelines listed 

below:  

 

 

1. Community postings must be dated. 

 

2. The library does not advocate or endorse the viewpoints of postings on the 

community bulletin board.  

 

3. The library does not accept responsibility for any lost or discarded materials.  
 

4. Notices will be removed after the event or at the discretion of the Library personnel.  
 

5. Materials will not be returned to the sponsor. Library personnel will condense 

postings to accommodate space. 

 

 

 

 

Library Bulletin Board  

 

The library bulletin board is located at the copier/fax area and is only to be used by staff.  The 

bulletin board is designated for posting of library events, informational notices and other 

materials relating to the library.  If space allows, postings of events presented by organizations 

that regularly partner with the library may be added.  These events should be free of charge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


